
 
 

Temporary Part Time  
Public Works General Employee 

Job Opportunity 
 
The Town of South Bruce Peninsula’s Public Works Department is accepting 
applications for a Temporary Part-Time General Employee for the upcoming winter 
season.  Applicants must submit a resume and cover letter outlining their qualifications 
for the position. 
 
The Temporary Part-Time General Employee will be responsible for providing manual 
labour to maintain roadways, sidewalks, sanitary sewers, storm sewers, water mains 
and other Town owned structures and facilities.   
 
As the position is part time, hours are not guaranteed, however they could be as many 
as 40 hours per week.  Start and stopping times may vary during the season of the year 
or as necessary to fulfil the Employer’s obligation in providing approved service levels 
and seasonal maintenance.   
 
The successful applicant will start work as soon as possible.  The work term will 
conclude March 31, 2024, but the term may be extended if required. 
 
Applicants must possess a valid Ontario Class D/Z license. Experience, knowledge, and 
training related to all aspects of Public Works employee responsibilities, particularly 
snowplow operations and duties of a winter patrol person, is preferred.  Experience 
operating a plow truck is an asset.  The successful applicant will be required to provide 
a clear criminal record check and clean driving abstract.   
 
A full job description is available on the Town’s website at 
www.southbrucepeninsula.com.  This position is posted both internally and externally.   
 
Please submit applications by November 29, 2024 at 4:00 pm to: 
 

Brianna Collins, P. Eng. 
Director of Public Works 
Town of South Bruce Peninsula 
315 George Street, PO Box 310 
Wiarton ON N0H 2T0 
Brianna.Collins@southbrucepeninsula.com  

 
The Town of South Bruce Peninsula is an equal opportunity employer.  We thank all applicants, however, 
only those selected for an interview will be contacted. 
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